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Closure of Audit of Accounts 2012-13 
 
The audit of the Police & Crime Commissioners accounts (including the accounts of the Chief 
Constable) for the year ending 31 March 2013 has been completed.  
 
An unqualified opinion and the audit certificate on the accounts were issued on 27 
September 2013.  At the same time the External Auditors (KPMG) also issued an unqualified 
conclusion on the Commissioners (including Chief Constables) arrangements for securing 
value for money as required by their Code of Practice. No higher rating can be given for the 
stewardship of public funds.  
 
Notice of the closure of the Audit of Accounts 2012-13  
 
Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Commissioners Closure of Audit of Accounts 2012-13 

 
Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Section 11 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2011  
1. The audit of the Joint Accounts of Nottinghamshire Police & Crime Commissioner for 

the year 2012-2013 has been concluded.  
2. The audited statement of the joint accounts is available, upon application to the 

Nottinghamshire Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner, for inspection by local 
government electors between 9.00 a.m. and 5.00 p.m. on Mondays to Thursday and 
9.00am and 4.30 p.m. on Fridays at Nottinghamshire Office of the Police & Crime 
Commissioner, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottinghamshire, NG2 7QP.  

 
The Joint Statement of Accounts can also be viewed and downloaded from:  
http://www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk/Our-Money/Annual-Accounts.aspx 
 
 
 
Dated 30th September 2013  
 
Charlotte Radford  
Chief Finance Officer 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner 
County Hall 
West Bridgford 
Nottinghamshire 
NG2 7QP 
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